
 
 

 
 

3 October 2025 

 

Dear Year 11 Families 

We are delighted to invite you to our first Year 11 Journey to Success Evening on Thursday 9 
October, from 4.30pm – 7.00pm. We would also like to apologise for any earlier confusion regarding 
timings and hope this letter clarifies the details of the event. 

This important evening marks the beginning of Year 11’s journey towards success in their GCSE year. 
Together, we will: 

 Explore the expectations and requirements of Year 11 study 
 Begin preparation for the first mock exam series  
 Provide the opportunity for you to take part in English, maths, science and revision 

workshops, focusing on how to support your child’s progress in these subjects at home. 
 Provide guidance around mental health and wellbeing support 

To help us plan effectively, please sign up for this event via the MCAS app. You will be able to find 
this event under the clubs section. 

You can also find dates for future events in our Together We Achieve Programme, available here: 
Together We Achieve Programme. 

We very much look forward to welcoming you on Thursday 9 October at 4.30pm, as we work 
together to ensure that Year 11 students have the best possible start to their final year at Sackville. 

Yours sincerely 

     
 

 

Sam Ellis      Kate Barnes 
Associate Assistant Headteacher and Year 11 Lead Assistant Headteacher    
Community Leader for Attenborough   
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